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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our history topic about our local area, we have arranged a visit to Southend Pier and Pier 
Museum.  The visit will take place on Thursday 6th July 2023 and will happen during normal school 
hours.   
 
We do need to ask for a contribution of £4 and we request that you pay via your ParentPay account 
(please contact the School Office if you do not have access).  This charge is for access to the Pier 
Museum and for a ‘walk and ride’ pier ticket for each child.  We do understand that these are difficult 
times financially and should you be unable to pay, please contact the office to discuss the situation. 
Unfortunately, we require sufficient contributions for the trip to go ahead.    
 
We will be walking to and from the pier on the day of the visit, so please ensure your child has 
comfortable shoes, sun cream, sun-hat and a water bottle.  In addition, as the visit will occur over the 
lunch period, your child will need to bring a packed lunch. Those who receive a free school lunch will 
have a packed lunch provided to them; however, you may also wish to provide extra food or drink.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Dyos-Smith and Mrs Chaaibi 
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